
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

June 

Sun 9th  Junior Parkrun, Stonehouse 

Mon 10th  Berkley Castle Trip – R, Y1 & Y2 

Fri 14th  Whole School Photographs 

19th – 21st  Viney Hill Residential – Year 6 

Thurs 27th  French Breakfast – R, Y1 & Y2 

July 

Fri 5th  FoH Fete – more details to follow 

Mon 8th  Sports Day 

Weds 10th  Prize Giving 

Fri 12th  Last day of school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

 

Friday 7th June 

In this week:    

▪ Congratulations! 

▪ Journalism 

▪ Drum Concert 

▪ Sport 

▪ Year 2 

▪ Stonehouse Parkrun 

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Jasmin Gilmore – PE T-shirt 

Neve Field – PE T-shirt 

Tabby Robins - Ruby Redfort Survival 
Guide  

 

 

Stamps! 

Please remember to keep any used 
stamps and post them in the letter box 
on the table in the entrance foyer – 
these will raise vital funds for the Pied 
Piper Appeal. Thank you. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations 

A huge congratulations to our top school reporter, Erin Harper! At the Mock Trials earlier this year, several primary 
schools battled it out in a court of law. We are delighted that one of our children won the overall 'Reporter's Prize'. 
This was presented by a Magistrate and the Assistant Editor of Stroud News & Journal. A truly fantastic achievement, 
well done! 

 

 

 

Journalism 
 

 
 

 

 

This week we were visited by the 
Assistant Editor, Tamash Lal, from the 
Stroud News & Journal. He gave a 
fascinating insight into the career of 
journalism.       



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drum Concert 
 

Wow! Amazing talent at the drum concert this week! Well done to everyone who took part and thank you to 
everyone who came to watch.  

          

        

          

   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sport 
 

The children have been enjoying going up to the sports field for their PE lessons this week.  
 

          
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 
Making the most of the intermittent sunshine, Year 2 have been putting into practice what they learned in 
their first DT lesson about pulleys. 

Their ultimate mission will be to design a pulley to get The Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch to the top of his 
lighthouse across a raging sea…or at least the playground!     

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

Stonehouse Parkrun – Friends of Hopelands 

Don't forget that next Sunday (9th June) Hopelands is taking over the Stonehouse Parkrun! Starting at 9 at 
the recreation ground on Oldends Lane, the students run a 3-lap 2k course.  There are several students 
who already take part in this weekly event, but it would be great if as many as possible could come for this 
special one! 

Remember that it is just meant to be about getting fit and having fun; students can run in groups or with 
parents (although parents won't be timed) or they can go all out for a super-fast time! 

There is free parking, a café where we will be selling ice-lollies, bacon-butties, cakes and teas and coffees 
afterwards, a fantastic play park for the kids and it's free to take part! 

The best thing to do is to register at https://www.parkrun.org.uk/stonehouse/ -  we have attached a help 
sheet to guide you through this easy process.  However, kids can just turn up and run if they wish to 
without registering, but they won't receive a time! 

If we can aim to meet there at about 8.45 then we can get a photo before the main event! 

Hope to see you there! 

Friends of Hopelands 

 

Thank you to Jo Stevenson who came in on Friday to talk to the children about the Park Run. They had 
great fun playing the role of timekeeper, marshal, barcode scanner, race director and the very important 
tail runner! 

 

 

 

 

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/stonehouse/

